
 
From: Muhammad Ali <m.ali@ctc.orgpk> 

Sent: Friday, 16 April 2021, 9:10 pm 

To: naila@ctc.org.pk 

Subject: FW: Resignation 

 

 
  
  
From: *Muhammad Nadeem Khan Khalil* [mailto:nadeemkhan139@gmail.com]  
Sent: 16 April 2021 08:00 PM 
To: tehreems@who.int 
Cc: akbars@who.int; hareem@ctc.org.pk; Saqib Atta; m.ali@ctc.org.pk 
Subject: Resignation 

  

Assalamualaikum Warahmatullah !! 

  

Dear Respected Madam, 

  

As it's already in your knowledge that I was selected as a Tehsil Communication Officer on 

the 23rd February 2021 , but due to change of third party, there was a delay due to that 

transition and today I got the offer letter so I am unable to  serve a one month prior notice in 

resigning from my post. 

  

So Dear Madam, I am resigning from my post with immediate effect. Kindly issue me my 

experience letter and salary for the period I served. 

  

It was, indeed, a great opportunity of learning and outshining under your guidance and 

supervision. 

  

  

Thanks a lot. 

  

Warmest Regards. 

Muhammad Nadeem Khan 

UCPO-Saraye Kala, Taxila 

0316-5035696 
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